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Dear Miss Gilpin,

1 August 1973
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I so enjoyed our visit last month in Santa Pe.
I gained many worthwhile ideas from you that I will 
be able to use in teaching photography, I also have hopes 
of useing one of your prints in my book. I’ll advise 
you more specifically about this later.

My proposal, manuscript and photographs were returned 
from Reinhold with a letter saying that it was too much 
like a book they have in production at this time. They 
suggested that I send it to Davis. This I have done and 
so I wait.

Jim McGrath was so kind to arrange our meeting.
I’ll enjoy sharing this experience with my students.
They know of your Enduring Navajo and now my visit 
will only reinforce all I’ve been saying.

Thank you


